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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

   
          Friday 20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following feedback from parents about the spelling homework, we have decided to change the day it is 
set so that you have the weekend to practise. From today onwards, spelling homework will be set on a 
Friday. It will continue to be due on a Thursday, so that teachers can mark these before they go out 
again on Friday.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr S Nixon 
Writing Lead 
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